
STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

WEEK ENDING 25/04/2025

Next week’s homework...

Art
&

Food Tech

Art
&

Food Tech

WELCOME
BACK

to the Summer
Term!



Click here for more information

Are you interested in being part of this research and
receiving a £20 voucher?

ADVANCE
NOTICE!

Year 11 Parent / Carer Evening will be held on
Thursday 8 May 2025
from 4pm to 6.30pm

This will be held in person at Stormont House
School

On Monday, students will bring home a letter
with more information on how to book your

appointment on School Cloud

https://www.learnandthrive.org.uk/sleep-study?utm_source=Learn+and+Thrive&utm_campaign=bf8607562b-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2025_04_10_10_33&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-bf8607562b-578324500

